Gwendolyn Norman 825 Fitzhenry Ct. Glenwood IL. 60425

February 1, 2013

Supt. Eric Kellog Harvey School District 152 16001 Lincoln Ave. Harvey, Il. 60426

Dear Supt. Kellog:

Please accept my resignation as staff Occupational Therapy, effective Monday, January 22, 2013.

I feel very fortunate to have been associated with the Harvey School District 152 for the last nine years. My experiences and training have been invaluable, and I leave with many pleasant memories.

Sincerely,

Gwendolyn Norman

Occupational Therapist

Cc: Dr. Jones

Director of Special Education

Geverly Norman STEIL